
The SPEED Early Learning Center is  

celebrating  Grandparents Day. 

Grandparents are invited to visit their 

grandchild’s classroom and enjoy a simple 

snack with the class. 

     

    When: 9:30 –11 a.m.  

    Monday, Sept. 8, 2014 

    Please RSVP to your child’s  

    classroom teacher by Friday,  

    Sept. 5. 

 


